
Clocktower 
Festival 2025

Poster 
Competition 

Winners



Councillor Claire Zammit judged our competition.

Wow definitely a hard task but I think we have a winner! I have also taken the liberty of giving 2nd place and 3rd place.
 
The winner is no 3. I thought the drawing of the Clock Tower was fantastic, and the use of bold colours really stood out and I 
think that would be great for the poster.
 
Runners ups were 4 and 8. Poster 4 was very stylish and I loved how the trees and flowers were drawn. Poster 8 used solid 
colour well – loved the yellow and the dots.
 
Looking forward to seeing the posters around the park.
 
Best wishes, Claire    
 
Cllr Claire Zammit 
Labour Councillor for Holloway Ward 
Arts Champion



The winner will be turned into a poster.  The runners 
up will be shown on the festival’s Instagram page.



Fahmida
Y5

I thought the drawing of 
the Clock Tower was 
fantastic, and the use of 
bold colours really stood 
out and I think that 
would be great for the 
poster.
  
Cllr Claire Zammit 
Labour Councillor for 
Holloway Ward 
Arts Champion

Congratulations!



Alkeo
Y4

This was very stylish 
and I loved how the 
trees and flowers were 
drawn. 
 
Cllr Claire Zammit 
Labour Councillor for 
Holloway Ward 
Arts Champion



Esma
Y5

This poster used solid colour well – loved 
the yellow and the dots.
   
 
Cllr Claire Zammit 
Labour Councillor for Holloway Ward 
Arts Champion



Runners up
Aayah Y3



Runners up
Aneesah Y4



Runners up
Malak Y3



Runners up
Esra Y4



Runners up
Aaliyah Y3



Runners up
Abdulhamid Y2



3D entries have been photographed for the festival page

Fahimda - Cally Bridge

Fahimda Y5 - Cally Bridge Sara Y5 - Clocktower



3D entries 
have been 
photographed 
for the festival 
page

Emily Y5 - Clocktower Baran Y5 - Paradise Park



Winners selected for our school TOTE BAG

Aiyla Y6 - Paradise ParkAafiyah - Cally Bridge



Winners selected for our school TOTE BAG

Rumaisa - Y3 Market RoadSadia Y3 - Clocktower



Clocktower 
Festival 2025

Well done to everyone 
who took part.  It was a 

hard decision to pick 
the winners. See you 

at the festival on 
Sunday 3rd August!


